
We offer a flexible start date and flexible caseload to work in
one of our teams. Caseload already booked for you!

Come work in a well-established, transparent & supportive practice
(27 years) of 17 midwives working in a shared care model. 

Start date as early as August 15, 2025.

 General 
Registrant 

Midwives

Send your email & cover letter to:
Admin@familymidwiferycare.ca &

wendy.pearle@familymidwiferycare.ca

We have great & well integrated relationships with both Guelph
General (Level2) & Groves Memorial (Level 1 Rural).
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